
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ilsham Academy School – Football After School Club 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Plymouth Argyle Football in the Community Trust is delighted to be holding an After School Club at 
Ilsham Academy School (3.15pm-4.15pm) for children from years 1,2, 3,4,5 & 6. 
 
The course will run for 5 weeks commencing on Monday 13th January and will finish on Monday 10th 
February. The cost will be £25 and numbers are limited to only 16 spaces you are advised to book 
early to secure a place. All bookings can be made on the below link: 
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/pl-ilsham-academy-after-school-club-ks2-term-3.html 

 
If you would like your child to take part then please complete the link above by 13th January. It is 
absolutely imperative that payment and a completed application from is received prior to 
commencement of course or your child will not be included on the register for the session and 
will be unable to take part. 
 
All of children who attend the course must have a parent/guardian sign them out after each session, 
coaches will not let children leave the premises unless a signature has been obtained, so please 
expect a telephone call if you have not signed for your child. 
Children will need to bring with them trainers, Shin Pads, and a drink. Sessions will provide safety 
measures in line with the National Guidelines from the Government and the FA during the Covid 19 
period.  
 
Our coaches are CRB checked, hold a UEFA coaching qualification and have Emergency First Aid 
Training. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the ground on 
01752 562561 Ex 4 or E-mail: stewart.walbridge@pafc.co.uk.  
 
I look forward to seeing your child on the course. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Stew Walbridge 
Plymouth Argyle Community Trust 
Head of Participation 
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